

# Llangan Primary School Newsletter Spring Term 2021



Dring yn Uchel – Dring yn Uwch Climb High – Climb Higher

16/04/2021

### Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back!

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break. It is so lovely seeing all of the children running around the school, playing with their friends, all with big smiles on their faces.

#### Staffing

We are currently in the process of appointing a new Administrator and will be interviewing on Wednesday. I will keep you posted of the successful candidate. I'd like to thank Miss Wilson and Mrs Shallish for their help in the interim weeks.

#### **GB Annual Report**

Apologies for the delay in sending this out, but Please find the Governing Body Annual Report attached to this newsletter.

Diolch yn fawr,

Sue Price

#### **COMMUNICATIONS**

Please make sure you check ParentPay and Schoop for any messages. Schoop app can be downloaded and the Login ID is: 7056

Contact the office if you have changed your email address or contact numbers.

#### **DATES FOR YOUR DIARY**

#### **INSET DAYS**

The remaining dates for this year are now confirmed as 28<sup>th</sup> May, 7<sup>th</sup> June, 19<sup>th</sup> & 20<sup>th</sup> July.

#### **SCHOOL LUNCHES**



We are on week 3 of the menu next week.

There is a slight increase in the price of school meals which are as follows: Infant/Junior: £2.40

Please ensure your ParentPay for school meals is in credit. Any debt is charged to the school.

We are on **week 3** of the menu next week. There are no changes to the menu for this week

We are still able to offer baguettes as an additional option from the hot meal of the day with the following fillings, ham, cheese, tuna or sausage

Please complete the baguette order form or email the school by 9.30am on a Monday if your child would like a baguette as these are ordered in advance for the week. Thank you.

#### **GUITAR LESSONS**



Mr Johns will be resuming guitar lessons every Friday between 1-3pm. Please can children bring their guitars with them to school every Friday, and Mr Johns looks forward to seeing you all!

#### HAND WASHING



As regular handwashing is continuing to be a part of the school day, we are aware it is having an impact on some children, particularly those with eczema. If you have any concerns please let us know.

Thank you.

## Hello from Mrs Shallish and Miss Wilson!



We will be based in the school office until a new administrator is appointed. We will do our best to assist you with all your queries and help in any way we can. We look forward to getting to know you more over the coming weeks.

Many thanks,

Miss Wilson and Mrs Shallish





#### **FRIENDS OF LLANGAN**

Future dates to note....

# Its that time again ... RAGS TO RICHES



**14TH JUNE 2021** 

Please drop all bags off on 14th June, under the gazebo in the car park

www.llanganprimaryschool.co.uk

**Twitter: @llanganprimary**